
P.T.A Meeting  

2nd October 2024 
 

 

Those who attended the meeting:- 

Karen Mowbray - KM 

Kathryn Holcroft - KH 

Amanda Wilcox - AW 

Laura Booth - LB 

 

Apologies for absence were received from Amanda Mier, Hannah Tofalos and Lorna Porter. 

  

The meeting was opened at 5.45 by AW. 

 

Minutes from the previous meeting were agreed by all.  

 

The latest treasurer's report was handed out and read through. 

 

Tonight's agenda. 

1. Coffee mornings 

2. Cinema night. 

3. Halloween  

4. Christmas  

 

Coffee mornings  

The idea of a coffee morning, either on a Tuesday or a Thursday was raised. It would give 

parents a chance to meet up whilst also raising money towards the PTA.  Further discussion to 

take place at the next meeting. 

 

Movie Night 

Movie night will be held on 8th November between 3.15pm and 5pm. KH was asked to put 

details plus some pictures of previous movie nights in next weeks news letter.  KM is asking the 

school children and school council to choose a film. Prizes were also suggested for the best 

costumes etc.  Further details to be decided at the next PTA meeting.  

 

Halloween  

There won't be time to run an event before Halloween so KH suggested selling trick or treat 

sweets in the playground after school on the last day of term. It was then decided to sell ice-

cream instead, “scream along ice-cream”. KM offered to get the Halloween sprinkles and the 

strawberry “blood” sauce.  

 



Christmas. 

With Christmas just around the corner KH is going to send jam jar decorating leaflets out. KH is 

also going to email the letters regarding raffle prizes so AW and LB can approach local 

businesses. The date for the fair has been set for the 13th December between 3.30pm and 

5.00pm.  

 

Wish list. 

Stackable chairs for the school hall. 

T.V for class 3. 

Funds for the January Pantomime at the Parr Hall, Warrington. 

 

 

Ideas for future events and fund raisers. 

KM said that she is wanting to take the children to a pantomime at the Parr Hall, Warrington on 

the 7th January 2025. The school would go in two seperate viewings so therefore the usual two 

mini buses would be enough to transport everyone. AW suggested that the PTA cover the cost 

for this outing so parents don't have to pay anything. It was agreed, AW to put a paragraph about 

it in the newsletter.  

 

Actions 

KM asking children to choose a film. 

KM to order the Chairs. 

KM to look around for edible Halloween ice-cream decorations. 

KH to order stickers for each chair saying that it has been donated by the PTA.  

KH to print letters regarding raffle prizes.  

KH to send out jam jar decorating leaflets.  

AW to do a piece about the pantomime for the newsletter. 

 

 

 

Next meeting to be decided. 

 

The meeting was closed at 6.30pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


